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Rosenberg Corey

From: Danahy Sharonrose <auspiciouslife@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 9:53 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB860

I want you to know that  my clients and patients have been harmed by poor enforcement of Oregon’s Mental 
Health Parity Law.  Please STAND UP for MENTAL HEALTH PARITY and Support Senate Bill 860! 
Thanks, 

Dánahy 
 
Dánahy Sharonrose, MA MFT LPC 
Life Transforming Counselor and Coach 
503.262.9079 
www.danahysharonrose.com 
 
 
***Confidentiality Notice*** 
  
Due to HIPAA CODE rules, I do not use e-mail for therapy communication purposes 
other than for forms and scheduling issues. 
  
Please know that in spite of firewalls and security programs, the confidentiality of 
online communication cannot be guaranteed due to the nature of 
internet vulnerability.  By corresponding by e-mail about anything confidential, you 
are acknowledging that you are fully aware that our communications could fall into 
the hands of an unintended recipient.  If this is not satisfactory to you, then let's 
plan another way to discuss it in person, or to speak on a land line telephone. 
This electronic message transmission may contain legally privileged 
and/or confidential information and is intended solely for the recipient named above. 
 

Any dissemination, or use of this information by a person or entity 
other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you are not 
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-
mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any copies. 

 


